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3 December 2018 
 

To: Parents / Carers and interested parties of the school 
 
  

Consultation on Proposed Changes to School Admissions Criteria and Planned 
Admissions Number – September 2020 

 
All Saints Catholic High School are consulting with interested parties with regards to 
changes in its Admission Policy. 
 
The first change is in connection with Looked After Children and previously Looked After 
Children.  
 
The current policy states:- 
 

1. Looked After Children and previously Looked After Children. 
 
The proposed revision would state:- 
 

1. Looked After Children and Previously Looked After Children. This includes children 
who appear to have been in state care outside of England and cease to be in state 
care as a result of being adopted. 

 
The second change proposed is in connection with the Planned Admission Number (PAN) 
for the school. All Saints currently has a PAN of 210 pupils. The proposal is to reduce this 
down to 200, to ensure overall capacity in the school can be managed. 
 
Full details of the proposed changes can be found in the document below:- 
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The proposed Admission Policy for All Saints and the Supplementary Faith Form that 
parents need to complete are as follows:- 
 

   
 
 
An electronic version of the documentation can be found at:- 
 
http://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/schools/Admissions-Consultations 
 
Any comments on the proposals should be sent to the Chair of Governors (Mr. John 
Thornhill) at the school address, and the Archdiocese of Liverpool. 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
 
 
Rob Alcock 
Business & Finance Manager 
0151 477 8752 
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